CHICHESTER CRUISER RACING CLUB

Minutes of the Sailing Committee Meeting held at the offices of Messrs. Pember & Boyle
on Thursday, 17th September, 1981, at 6.0 p.m.

Present: The Commodore
Hon. Sailing Secretary
Hon. Secretary
F., Kemp
P. Chivers
R. Kramers

K. Freivokh
Hon. Press Officer) ' )
G. Calvert ) By Invitation

1. Apology for absence had been received from Hugh Caldwell

. Minutes of the Previous Meeting: the Minutes of the meeting held on 19th March,
981, had been circulated and were taken as read. There were no matters arising.
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3. Programme for 1982, The Hon. Sailing Secretary presented a draft programme for
discussion. It was agreed that as a new Sailing Secretary would be taking over, who
had yet to be appointed, discussion should concentrate on general principles and that
a further meeting would be held before the A.G.M. to discuss detail. The following
general points were agreed:-

a) The balance of the 1981 programme as between passage races and
Hayling Bay races was about right.

b) There should continue to be two cross-channel races. The possi-
bility of going to Le Havre instead of Ouistreham on May 29 would
be examined. It was imperative to have formal alternative race
instructions should that cross-channel event have to be cancelled.

c) The A.G.M. would be asked for their reaction to a cruise in company
to the West Country rather than Brittany to follow the Cherbourg
race on 17 July.

d) Race to Brighton over August Bank Holiday.

e) It was thought that the concept of a jig-saw race was too compli-
cated and that Bembridge would therefore not be included in the
programme .

f) Include a pursuit race.

g) Try to rearrange the Itchenor Casket for either 11 or 25 September.

h) N.A.B. Cups to be included in C.C.R.C. programme.

i) Try to arrange a weekend with Sonatas as requested but priority to
be given to joint race with C.Y.C.

j) Encourage Trapper 300's to join C.C.R.C. for a passage race.

4, NextMeeting: this was arranged for 28 October, 1981, at the offices of Messrs.
Pember & Boyle at 6.0 p.m.

5. There being no other business, the Meeting closed at 8.10 p.m.



